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Sport England Emergency Funding

  
Great news - we are delighted to announce that Sport England have awarded us a grant of £5,500 towards The
Pirate Castle's running costs and helping us recover from our temporary closure due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

This is a huge boost for our small, local charity and will make a huge difference to keeping The Pirate Castle afloat!

Thank you to Sport England from all of our Trustees, staff, colunteers and service users!
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